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TO:

Road-E-O Judges

FROM:
Jeremy Gauthier-Martin
Road-E-O Committee Chair
DATE:

April 18, 2019
SUBJECT:
State Road-E-O Information
Thank you for volunteering to help with the state road-e-o at the Arthur Ashe Center in Richmond, Va. on Monday, June 17, 2019.

Please plan to be at the road-e-o site by 7:45 AM. The walk-thru will start at 8:00 am.  Also, you may want to bring a lawn chair for your convenience.
Course and scoring information is available at www.VAPT.org for your review.  Course assignments will be handed out the registration.
Again, thank you for volunteering and if anything should occur to prevent you from judging, please let a road-e-o committee member know as soon as possible.

We look forward to seeing you on June 17th.

If you have any question or concerns regarding any of this information please contact one of the following VAPT school bus road-e-o committee members:  Jeremy Gauthier-Martin (540)432-0492 (Harrisonburg), Sharon Moore (Newport News) (757)881-8052, (ext13135), Lewis Armistead (City of Salem) (540)444-0858, Valerie Seaborn (Greensville County) vseaborne@gcps1.com.

